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Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, December 23, 1981

Present: Edwin Rowehl, Chairman, Phil Dwight, Dave Boule' and
Betty Shaw, Secretary.

Meeting called to order at 7:00.

Fhil moved to approve vacation time due Gary Gagnon as being two
days not used in 1989, three in 1990 and eleven in 1991, as
recorded on the pay records. Thereafter he will accrue ten hours
per month as of the fifteenth of each month beginning October 15,
1991.

Second Dave. All in favor. So moved.

Dave moved to accept the recommendations of the Planning Board's
lawyer regarding the Great Brook development.
Second, Phil. (Being an abutter, Ed abstained.) So moved.

A draft of duties will be drawn up for the custodian.

When the selectmen approved $440 to update the computer, it was
believed the old computer could be adapted to the new system. It
has been found not feasible. Dave made a motion to add another
$600 to $700 to the already approved $440 bringing the total for
the update to $1,100 to $1,200 for the required station for the
Tax Collector. Second, Phil. All in favor. Soc moved.

Phil spoke to Bart Mayer regarding the landfill contract.

Selectmen will check with the DRA to see if they can take the
equalization rate into account for all assessments. This will
not change the tax a property owner is charged but keep the
assessments within the equalization ratio. (As the property
value decreases, the tax rate increases as the same amount of
taxes must be collected to operate.)

Selectmen reviewed the proposed budgets for 1992.
Gregg Lake has been lowered to the usual winter level.

Meeting adjourned 8:30 ems



